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The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee met on 6 November 2003.

The Minutes of the three Overview and Scrutiny Committees were commented on by the Chairs and their concerns noted.  Community Overview and Scrutiny highlighted the workload now being imposed on the Overview and Scrutiny Committees and Members felt that a need to put future work in some priority order would be helpful.

This and other considerations to be discussed at the Annual Workshop.  

Regional Government timetable was discussed and the resolved item to be forwarded to the Chief Executive.  

Changes to the Forward Plan were noted.  

The Management Committee agreed that scoping the Best Value Review of Revenues and Benefits should go ahead in order to pick up the areas identified in the CPA Report.

The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee met on 18 December.  

The Minutes of the three Overview and Scrutiny Committees were noted by the Management Committee.

Items of interest and concerns will be raised in the Overview and Scrutiny Chair’s Reports but the difficulty of fully scrutinising the reams of papers attached to Budget Reports needs to be highlighted.

Changes to the Work Programme were noted.

The Forward Plan was amended as required.

Scrutinising the consultation response to the Boundary Committee and agreeing a timetable proved difficult but a possible solution was put forward for consideration.
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